Kure Beach Stormwater and Environmental Committee
Meeting Minutes November 13, 2012

Present: John Gordon, Eric Vann, Tom Moffit and Ted Gragg
Absent: Mo Linquist and Emily Swearingen

=

9.

Meeting was called to order at 4pm by John Gordon

. October minutes were approved as submitted by Mo Linquist
. Tom Moffitt told group that he gave out Recycle Magnets were given out

at Beach Walk HOA meeting.

. John Gordon told group that magnets are being given out to those who

pay water bills at Town Hall.

. Eric Vann suggested that Town Hall could use this same procedure when

residents and weekenders come to town hall for their auto stickers. John
indicated he would suggest this to Nancy Avery.

. John Gordon notified the group he had reserved the community center

for Feb 13 and April 17 for Environmental Presentations. He also
indicated Wilmington has someone named Dave Bundick who may be a
candidate for one of these presentations.

. John Gordon indicated he had not heard from Emily to see if Sonny

Beeker would be giving us an update on Stormwater issues at our
December Meeting.

. John Gordon told group that Barry Nelder would be interested in joining

committee after first of year.
John Gordon stated next meeting would be on December 11 at 4pm.

10.Meeting adjourned at 4:50pm

Submitted by Eric Vann



